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BAYFIELD,

[May,

multiplied are they on our seventeen Districts, where, while multitudes bave
received Christ, other multitudes now await the coming of many more Mis-

sionaries !

Lxtract of a Letter from the Rev. Lewis Warner, Chairman, dated Clinion,
Feb, 21st 1856,

I have been up in the “Huron world”
a week, and designed leaving for home
to day, but my presence is needed on
one of the missions. This will detain
me, however, in the west another week,
and I shall not get home until a day or
two before the opening. This I deeply
regret,—but we have a vigilant com-
mittee in Guelph.

Brother Lawson is succeeding well in
Wa-wa-nosh, and our infant cause there
is in a state of great prosperity, and the
work is extending into the new Town-
ships in the rear. There are calls for
sdditional labourers in the country.—
Bro. Berry is succeeding well in his new
field of labour,and has gathered in some
sixty or seventy, where a few months
ago, we had no organization. Mitchell
is going ahead. The doctor is in labours
more abundant, and we have lately
sent him an assistant to enable him to
extend his labors toward Lake Huron.—
Clinton has become an important field.

They will this year pay into the Mission
Fund £100. Grey is progressing.—
They have had an extensive revi-
val;——and at the first Missionary
Meeting ever held on the - Mission,
they subscribed some £16 ;—what hath
God wrought? This West is at present
a most inviting field for our operations.
I wish I had nothing else to do than to
travel from Lake Simcoe to Lake Huron;
what good could be accomplished by
such an agency in the next twenty
years. We must fill up this country
with agents, and take early possession
of all this ground for the Saviour. Wes-
leyan Methodism at present is the most
popular with the people. A gentleman
in Goderich, who called on me, said
that if we wonld buiid a Chuvreh, &e.,
there, he would subscribe £100, and if
that would not do, more. We must have
a church. I love to see & man with
some soul in him.

BAYFIELD.

Ezxtract of a Letter from the Rev. A. Camplell, dated Clinton, March 1st, 1856,

Knowing that you feel interested in
the Bayfield Mission, I thought of drop-
ping you a line in reference to that
field of labor. According to previous
arrangements, I went to Bayfield on
Monday. The meeting was interesting
and the proceeds £9 15s. and some
pence. On Tuesday, the meeting at
Varna was large for the place. Col-
lections and subscriptions, £6. We
have only three members in this place
yet; but there is every prospect of a
good cause being raised up. But the
meeting on Wednesday night at ¢ John-
ston’s Mills” exceeded them all. Ths
spirit of the meeting was good,—pro-
ceeds, £10. You are aware that there

never was any scrvice held at the two
last mentioned places until after last
Conference. There is an excellent So-
ciety at Jobunstow’s Mills. They are
preparing to build a frame Church there
next summer, and they wiil do it. The
sum of nearly £26, contributed at these
meetings speaks well for that new field
of missionary toil. It will be over £30
at the end of the year. I think you
should leave Bro. Berry there another
year. I know of no other man that
would do so well, as he is in all the
business connected with their Church
building,—in short he has to see after,
and purchase every thing.



